
 

Media Release 

Councillor Resignation  

Adelaide Plains Council wishes to advise that on 5 October 2023, Councillor John Lush 
formally resigned from his position as an elected member of the Adelaide Plains Council. 

Councillor Lush has been a valuable contributor to the Chamber over the past 5 years and has 
served on Council’s Infrastructure and Environment Committee and as Council’s Deputy Board 
Member on the Gawler River Floodplain Management Authority. 

Councillor Lush has been a strong advocate in advancing Council’s Tourism and Economic 
Development Strategy, having a passion for the improvement and promotion of Council’s 
coastal settlements. He has also directed his energy towards improvements to Council’s 
freight and tourism road networks. 

I wish to thank Councillor Lush for his service and contributions to the Adelaide Plains Council 
community and wish Councillor Lush all the best for his future. 

A report will be presented to Council at the October ordinary meeting in relation to the casual 
vacancy created. 
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